
CORRESPONDENCE 
6/14/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 05219-2021 

Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, June 14, 2021 5:51 PM 
'Lynette Woodward' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: Stop Rubber Stamping FPL Requests! 

Good Afternoon, Ms. Woodward. 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210015, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

roni Hover 
COV\ILV\ILL,S,S,L,QV\, De-putt) CLerR. I 

FLor[c:lci 'PubL[,e, SerJ[e,e COV\ILV\ILl.S.SlOV\, 

2540 sviuV\ILClrc:l OClR- B,ouLevcirc:l 

TClLLci vici.s.see, FL 323__3__3 

'PV10V\,e: (S'SO) 4i3-b4b7 

From: lynette_woodward=hotmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io 
<lynette_woodward=hotmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io> On Behalf Of Lynette Woodward 
Sent: Monday, June 14, 20211:44 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Stop Rubber Stamping FPL Requests! 

Dear Commissioner 

Please! I implore you, senior citizens on fixed incomes cannot withstand these outrageous 
proposed FPL increases. The majority of Florida citizens cannot either. Stop playing into the 
hands of greedy corporations and the wealthy. These unrealistic profits for FPL at the 
expense of ordinary struggling citizens for a life necessity must stop. Do the right thing for 
Florida's citizens! 
Florida Power & Light is asking for the largest single rate hike in Florida history at a time 
when consumers are facing an increased cost of goods and services as we recover from the 
economic downturn caused by COVID-19. Increasing the cost of electricity is something 
you, the Public Service Commission, can control. 

It is unconscionable to think that we should have to pay more for our electric service at a 
time like this. Rubber stamping an all-time high return on equity of 11.5 percent goes against 
helping struggling Floridians. Putting people over profits should come first. 

Now is not the time to give FPL want it wants; let ' s keep the public in Public Service 
Commission! 
Thank you, 

LynetteF. Woodward 
1120 S Palmetto Ave. 
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Sanford, FL. 32771 
Lynette_woodward@hotmail.com 
 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
Lynette Woodward 
1120 S PALMETTO AVE 
SANFORD FL, 32771-2846  

 

 




